
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pearl of Africa Children’s Choir Saturday 20 September 

in St Helen’s church from 7pm Tickets £10 

Performing with the Low Fell Singers 

Tickets available on the night at the door 

Refreshments in the church hall during the interval 

Raffle prizes would be appreciated please 
 


